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SHHAARREE  YYOOUURR  SSTTOORRYY  FFRROOMM  TTHHEE  FFRROONNTTLLIINNEESS

As a valued member of Vaya Health’s provider network, we know that you are working 
hard to continue to meet the needs of those you serve during this global pandemic. During 
Mental Health Awareness Month, we are joining with other LME/MCOs and provider 
organizations to tell the stories of behavioral health providers on the frontline who continue 
to ensure tens of thousands of our state’s residents—those with serious mental illnesses, 
substance use disorders and intellectual/developmental disabilities—receive the care they 
need. 

This joint effort, ##FFaacceessOOffTThheeFFrroonnttlliinneess, is the latest initiative from the Partnership for 
Community Well-Being, the partnership of North Carolina’s LME/MCOs and provider 
groups that launched ##CCaarreeFFoorrNNCC. Share your story and help us spread the word that 
behavioral health providers are important faces on the frontlines during COVID-19. 

Geettttiinngg  ssttaarrtteedd  
The partnership developed guidelines for story ideas, as well as tips for taking photos or 
shooting a video. Download the guidelines hheerree and the tips hheerree. 

Hooww  ttoo  ssuubbmmiitt  yyoouurr  ssttoorryy
Submit your story using the oonnlliinnee  ffoorrmm or by email at ccaarreeffoorrnncc@@ggmmaaiill..ccoomm. 

If you have questions, please email Vaya’s OOffffiiccee  ooff  CCoommmmuunniiccaattiioonnss. Thank you, and we 
hope to hear from you!  

WEEKLY Q&A WEBINAR FOR VAYA NETWORK
PROVIDERS
Friday, May 8, 2020, 11 a.m. – 12 p.m.

Registration is not required. There is no limit to the number of attendees who can join.
Please note this will be a live broadcast. All attendees will be muted throughout the
broadcast. Attendees will be able to submit questions for the presenters through the Q&A
feature.

WEEKLY Q&A WEBINAR FOR VAYA NETWORK PROVIDERS

https://files.constantcontact.com/d0d57529201/9d8c2fe7-a0ac-41ab-beb8-bab7574b265c.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/d0d57529201/ed4d0ccc-c66a-4495-a0f0-fffc799aa549.pdf
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__forms.gle_7ZFx1DCnsqKs7vvq8&d=DwMGaQ&c=rZ2nAn10XFYqdIrZwNzGzKzI8fU2ERiw2GWd8zrJZdQ&r=RmwWeTaJ_vtRvvOcNxIdc_ARKGuj_FH5W-Qbj8OEtiM&m=dKOmqDYq9KZiIPnNlEdq7kDoaZZzIcI30pw8HOFChtY&s=NevxDQPaKp9QpUQ86AISnKoo_MqymMAmpiOHooDmtN4&e=
mailto:carefornc@gmail.com
mailto:officeofcommunications@vayahealth.com
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YThlMGJkYWMtNmUyOC00MjQ3LWEzNzUtODI3NjFmMzFmZTE2%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22af91c0b1-bbdf-4e06-bc33-418e26947432%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2200d744e3-e3fb-4de6-b3b7-2f29117e5be5%22%2c%22IsBroadcastMeeting%22%3atrue%7d


828-225-2785 | provider.communication@vayahealth.com | vayahealth.com

STAY CONNECTED
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https://www.facebook.com/VayaHealth/
https://twitter.com/VayaHealth
https://www.linkedin.com/company/vaya-health

